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May 13, 2021 

ADDENDUM TO NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO FILE WRITTEN COMMENTS 

(Now due by 5 p.m., June 2, 2021) 

 

Re: Relating to Electricity Markets and Compliance with the Clean Energy Transformation 

Act, Docket UE-210183 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

On May 3, 2021, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) issued 

a Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments (Notice) in this docket. The Notice requested 

interested persons file written comments on the Commission’s Preproposal Statement of Inquiry 

(CR-101), which considers promulgating new rules to implement certain sections of the Clean 

Energy Transformation Act (CETA),1 centered on the implementation of Chapter 19.405 RCW. 

The Notice established a deadline for written comments to be filed no later than 5 p.m., May 31, 

2021. 

It has come to the Commission’s attention that May 31, 2021, is a holiday. There fore, the 

Commission hereby extends the date for filing written comments to Wednesday, June 2, 2021. 

 

 

 

MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary 

 
1 E2SSB 5116, Laws of 2019, ch. 288.   


